
 
 

Minera IRL Provides Update on Interim Filings  
 
LIMA, PERU—(June 15, 2020) - Minera IRL Limited ("Minera IRL" or the "Company"), 
(BVL:MIRL) (CSE:MIRL), announced on May 14, 2020 that it had postponed the filing of its 
interim financial statements, management’s discussion and analysis and related documents for 
the three-month period ended March 31, 2020 (the “Interim Filings”), due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, and that it was relying on exemptive relief granted by the Canadian securities 
regulatory authorities. 

The Company confirms that there have been no material business developments since May 14, 
2020.   In addition, the Company confirms that it expects to file the Interim Filings before the 
end of June 2020. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Minera IRL Limited 
Gerardo Pérez 
President             +51 1 418 - 1230  
 
Diego Benavides            +51 1 418 - 1230  
CEO and Director  
 
 
No stock exchange, securities commission or other regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the 
information contained in this news release. 


